RECEIVED

June 5, 2020
REGION OF PEEL
OFFICE OF THE REGIONAL CLERK

From: Community Response < community response@fcm.ca>

Sent: May 29, 2020 9:37 PM

To: Polsinelli, Nancy <nancy.polsinelli@peelregion.ca>

Subject: COVID-19 Community Response Fund for Vulnerable Populations Fund – preliminary

information

CAUTION: EXTERNAL MAIL. DO NOT CLICK ON LINKS OR OPEN ATTACHMENTS YOU DO NOT TRUST.

Dear Nancy Polsinelli

de la Fondation ACM

Congratulations on being selected as one of the recipient communities for the COVID-19 Community Response Fund generously supported by Canadian Medical Association Foundation (CMAF).

The Peel Region will receive \$ 98,000 to provide COVID-19 related support to vulnerable populations.

In order to prepare the gift agreement and avoid delays, please provide us with the following information as soon as possible:

- The full legal or incorporated name of the municipality
- The full address for the municipality
- The full name and title of up to two signatories for the municipality or district
- A working title and a brief description of the initiative. Please see Schedule A attached for guidance on the parameters of the gift.
- Please specify if you would prefer the documentation and correspondence in French.

We have also attached the CMAF Electronic Transfer Form (ETF form), please complete and return at your earliest convenience.

I will be your point of contact within the Community Response Team with FCM for the initial steps of the initiative, you may reach me at 613-890-4250 or at communityresponse@fcm.ca. We will contact you soon to discuss the next steps.

We look forward to working with you further on this opportunity.

With kind regards,	REFERRAL TO
	RECOMMENDED
Bahaa Zebian	DIRECTION REQUIRED
	RECEIPT RECOMMENDED ✓

Community Response / Fonds Communautaire

COVID-19 Community Response Fund for Vulnerable Populations | On behalf of the CMA Foundation
Fonds COVID-19 d'aide communautaire pour populations vulnérables | Au nom